Dear VValued Members,

As we continue to navigate the challenges posed by COVID-19, the health and safety of our
members and staff remain our top priority. We have implemented enhanced safety protocols to
ensure a safe environment for everyone at our fitness center.

Our COVID-19 Safety Protocols Include:

Mandatory face coverings in all common areas.

Social distancing measures throughout the facility.

Regular sanitization of equipment and high-touch surfaces.
Temperature checks at the entrance for all members and staff.
Hand sanitizer stations available throughout the center.
Limiting the number of members allowed in each workout area.

We ask for your cooperation in adhering to these protocols to help maintain a safe environment
for all. If you have any symptoms of COVID-19 or have been in contact with someone who has
tested positive, please refrain from visiting the center.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Together, we can keep our community safe.

Sincerely,
[Your Fitness Center Name]



